
Dear Partner, 
 
it is with great pleasure that we invite you to our International Staff Week 2025 with the 
theme "Shaping the Future: Erasmus+ and Digitalization in the New World of Work” taking 
place at Hochschule Fulda (Germany) from May 19 until May 23. 
 
We welcome participation from colleagues involved in EWP (Erasmus without Paper). 
Please follow this link for the preliminary programme and the application form: 
 
https://www.hs-fulda.de/en/international/unterseiten-internationales/internationale-
hochschulkooperationen/international-staff-training-week 
 
The Staff Week will be organized as a BIP with two additional online meetings (May 5 and 
May 28). 
 
Deadline for application is February 28. Please note that Hochschule Fulda does not 
charge any fees for the International Staff Week. Partipants can apply for Erasmus funding 
at their home university. 
 
After confirmation of participation we will share the hotel list and further information with 
the participants. The closest airport to Fulda is Frankfurt International Airport. Please also 
consider travelling by train. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you or your colleagues at our university next spring! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Maria Campuzano and the Team of the International Office 
 
Hochschule Fulda - University of Applied Sciences 
International Office 
Bldg. 10, Room 207 
Leipziger Str. 123 
36037 Fulda 
Germany 
Phone +49-661 9640 1451 
Fax +49-661 9640 189 
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